Destinations of Leavers
2015/16

Ormiston Chadwick Academy ensured that all students in 2015/16 left with an offer of a college
place, apprenticeship or employment.

Checks are made continuously throughout the academic year to prevent any students becoming
NEET. Updates in September2017 showed that 2 of our students are now showing as NEET (AW &
BB). Of these one student has recently given birth, the second student has been experiencing
anxiety issues and is currently receiving support through the NEET team. She is looking at returning
to education on a part time basis. The Academy remains proactive in keeping in touch with those
identified as likely to become NEET.

All but 2 students have been offered a college place or apprenticeship for September 2017.

College % of students
Riverside/Cronton 78%

Priestley 2%

Carmel 4%

Other sixth form providers (out of area) 3%

St Helens College 5%
Apprenticeship 4%

The two students who remain NEET have been referred to the Halton NEET team after numerous
phone calls, letters, visits etc by the careers advisor.

The Academy’s figures compare favourably with Halton.

OCA Halton
Students with an offer of 2016/17 — 98.5% 96.7%
learning 2015/16 — 100%

2014/15 — 100%
2013/14 (Bankfield) — 97.3%

In Employment, Education or 2016/17 — 99% 95%
Training 2015/16 — 100%
2014/15-96% (June 16)
2013/14 (Bankfield)— 95.9%

NEET 2016/17 - 1% 3.8%
2015/16 — 0%

2014/15 — 0% rising to 3.9%
(June 16)

2013/14 (Bankfield) — 6%




